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Coming up! 
 
 Motivation, Resilience and Building 

Character Day 
Thursday 22nd September  

We are having a special training day on Thursday 22nd September on 
motivation, resilience and building character for learning in school.  We 

would like to invite you to a meeting at 5.15pm on this day.  The meeting 
will last an hour and is for parents and carers and governors.  We hope 

you will be able to attend. 
Please come and find out what this is all about! 

 
 

Jeans for Genes Day 

Friday 23rd September 
The school Council is working hard to think 

of ideas to make this day fun as we raise 

money for this important cause.  On Friday 

23rd September the children do not need to 

wear school uniform and can come in denim – 

jeans (or other blue clothing if they do not 

have any denims), and pay  

£1 for the privilege.   

Cakes and drinks will be on sale at break 

time if you would like to bring another 50p. 

 
 

 

 

Belton Teddy Bear Trail and 
Family Fun Day 

Saturday 24th September 
12noon – 4pm 

 
Please return your entry forms by 

Monday 19th September.   
 

 

 

 

 

Staff: 
On Wednesday the staff went to 
Shepshed and had an excellent day 
of training with Chris Quigley at St 
Botolph’s School. 

Governors: 
Our vice chair of governors, Jim 
Smithers, went to a chair’s meeting 
where future governor involvement 
with the trust was discussed. 

Children: 
On Thursday morning all our Year 2 
children went to Diseworth School 
where they met up with Year 2 
children from the other trust 
schools.  They competed in sports 
day activities.  Our children were put 
in teams of four colours with 
children from the other schools.  
Everyone had a great morning and 
enjoyed making new friends.  
 
 

“It was good, the Blue team 
came second.” 

“I loved it because the running 
race was fun.” 

“It was fun.  The races were a 
chance to meet my old 

friends.” 
“I made new friends.” 

BeSKILD Trust News: 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News From The Bees 
The Bees have been busy being inventors for Mr Willy Wonka, creating their 

own sweets using magical ingredients for their own chocolate room and 

inventing names for their sweets. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

Kitchen Assistant 
Wanted 

at Belton  C of E 
Primary School 

for 8.75 hours a week,  
Monday – Friday in term time 

only 
Rate of pay: £7.52 per hour 
Contact the school office or  

Patricia Ramsey, 
Leicestershire Traded Services 

on 07770747663 for an 
application form  

or to find out more details 

Please join the Sea Otters for 
their Macmillan Fundraising  

Coffee and Cake            
Afternoon 

on Friday 30th 
September 

from 1.30pm 
in the school hall 

All very welcome! 
All cake donations 
will be very much    

appreciated.  
Thank you. 

 

 

FOBS News 
FOBS held their AGM last night 

and have voted in their new 
committee: 

Chair –  Kate Anderson 
Vice chair – Gemma Moyse 

Secretary – Jo Hancock 
Treasurer – Rachel Hammond 

Volunteer co-ordinator – Liz Warmam 
Class reps: 

Meerkats  - Maria Armstrong 
Bees – Charlotte Emerson Edström 

and Donna Tolley 
Bears – Alison Smith 

Sea Otters – Jane Taylor 

Thank you to everyone who 
attended.  FOBS are looking 
forward to a busy 2016/17 

 
 

 


